
 

November 2022 

 

Botswana : Alone in the heart of Africa 

Lunch at 12:30 followed by the talk on Botswana 

Both at La Longeraie, Morges 

Wednesday, 23 November 

     

In summer 2021 Annemarie Kölliker and Roberto Saibene managed despite the Covid pandemic, to 
complete their planned trip to one of the most unspoiled regions of Africa. During three weeks they 
travelled by jeep, boat, dugout canoes and small airplanes through the wilderness. They were almost the 
only visitors in the middle of the savannah and mostly stayed in tents and small lodges. 

On countless, exhausting safari tours in the Okavango Delta and other national parks, they could admire 
the rich animal world. Shy big cats and countless hoofed animals always provided exciting encounters. 
Botswana also has by far the largest population of elephants. Also the rich and colorful birdlife were 
another highlight of the trip. 

The multivision show will take us through wildly romantic landscapes, deserts, savannahs, swamps and 
impressive waterways. 

Venue :  La Longeraie, Morges 
Time :  12:30  Lunch followed by the Botswana Presentation 
Deadline :  Friday, 18 November 
Cost :  CHF 35.- includes lunch and Botswana Presentation. Beverages are at own expense. 
Contact:  ilausanneclub@gmail.com  or telephone Alicia at 021 617 96 73  (answering machine) 
 
 

Looking ahead 

In December we will have our traditional Christmas Dinner. It will be organized by the ES&ASC. Planned 
date is Friday, December 9. More in the December Monthly. 
To start 2023 we will get together end of January for a brunch in Lausanne 
 
 

 

We invite members from English speaking clubs in Lausanne to join our events.  
Please remember our web address www.icl-club.ch. There you can always find information on ICL and our 
activities.   
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